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With a few weeks left to bargain, your bargaining team 

is hard at work, working long hours and additional days 

to make up for the limited amount of time granted to us 

under the Administrators Determination. However, in 

one of the most worker unfriendly Administrations since 

TSA’s inception, your Union continues to fight through 

the suppression aimed at every employees’ rights. 

 

As it stands, of the many issues TSA management and 

the Union have not agreed upon in the CBA, 

approximately 39% of the outstanding issues are deemed 

non-negotiable by TSA management. Of course, in 

many of those instances, the Union does not share the 

Agency’s opinion of certain matters deemed non-

negotiable. 

During the next three weeks (which remain), the Union 

and Agency will be working diligently on these 

unresolved issues. If there are remaining outstanding 

issues not agreed upon, the Union will be addressing 

those matters appropriately—and quite possibly  

 

 

 

unorthodoxly. During its down time, Council 100 will be 

working with AFGE’s Communications Department to 

produce some new videos featuring your current Council 

Officers and updates on recent and upcoming matters. 

We look forward to sharing these videos, upon 

completion, with you in the near future. Council 100 will 

be providing further correspondence in the near future.   

 

On another note, we are simultaneously preparing for a 

potential Government Shutdown, which could take place 

as early as November 21, 2019, if an agreement is not 

reached between lawmakers. On November 21, 2019, 

AFGE TSA Council 100 will be hosting a nationwide 

conference call with AFGE TSA Local Leaders. Reach 

out to your Regional Vice President for more details.  

We are approaching a very uncertain time in Federal 

employee history; and such an unprecedented time will 

require an unprecedented response from your Union . . . 

so stay tuned for more information on upcoming actions. 

As always, thank you for all you do for this country! 
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